
 

 

22 January 2019 
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Correction of 5 December 2018 Announcement – 
Release of Securities from Escrow 

 
 
engage:BDR Limited (ASX: EN1) (“engage:BDR” or “the Company”) advises that the 
announcement released to ASX by the Company on 5 December 2018 titled “Release of 
Securities from Escrow” incorrectly stated that 146,928,131 fully paid ordinary shares were 
being released from voluntary escrow. 
 
The correct number should have been 73,464,066 fully paid ordinary shares, being 50% of 
the voluntarily escrowed shares of the Company for which the escrow period expired on 14 
December 2018.  
 
As announced on 20 December 2017, 50% of the voluntarily escrowed shares were to be 
escrowed for 24 months from listing. 
 
Accordingly, the Company has arranged for trading locks to be re-imposed on 73,464,065 fully 
paid ordinary shares. The escrow period for those shares will expire on 14 December 2019, 
being the second anniversary of the Company listing. 
 
None of the shares that are voluntarily escrowed for 24 months were traded or disposed of, 
and the re-imposition of trading locks on those shares will ensure the voluntary escrow of 
those shares continues as announced at the time of listing. 
 
 
 
On behalf of the Board 
Ted Dhanik 
Co-Founder and Executive Chairman 
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